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With this letter, I, as the head of the Borcelle Real Estate, would like to apply
for funding for the construction of a new cluster housing. Based on the
results of the meeting we held the other day, I am sending this letter as an
official sign to you. I invite you to become a sponsor in our latest project. For
the purposes of the required funds ranged from $ 200,000,000 (two hundred
million US dollars). I hope that this letter will encourage you to help in the
construction of a new residence.

Hopefully after you read this letter, you can think carefully and can take
action as soon as possible. That's all I can write, through this letter we are
officially a partner in this latest project. Thank you

Dear Matt Zhang

Sincerely,

Jamie Chastain
President of Borcelle

20 July 2024

+123-456-7890
+123-456-7890


